
 

May 9, 2014 
 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2014-0154 

 
 
Just Energy Ontario L.P. (“Just Energy”) wishes to participate as an intervener in the above 
noted proceeding.  Just Energy is one of the largest competitive energy retailers in the province 
of Ontario and as such is directly impacted by the outcomes of this proceeding.  Just Energy has 
direct interest in all regulatory matters and in any decisions made by the Ontario Energy Board 
which may affect its operations. 
 
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 403.462.4299 or 
nruzycki@justenergy.com 
 
Regards, 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Nola Ruzycki 

Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 


